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) Docket No. 50-10
Docket No. 50-237

| Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

I Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter of December 13, 1985 which requested a review
;

of a prior violation and our conclusions as discussed in NRC Region III -Ii

Inspection Report No. 50-249/85026. The specific violation related to the fact"

that the Technical Specifications for Unit 3 had not been updated to reflect
the removal of a reference to another part of the Technical Specification, when
the referenced section itself had been deleted.

.

;

We have carefully evaluated the additional information that was provided in your
13, 1985. We note that leaving the improper reference inresponse of December

the Unit 3 Technical Specification did not result in any actions which causedi

an improper action by any operator nor in any action inconsistent with the
;

I

j
Unit 2 Technical Specification. Consequently, we have concluded that the
violation should be withdrawn. We will adjust our records accordingly.

i

We acknowledge the administrative revision you have submitted to delete this
We also suggest that you review your internal procedure.

particular reference.j for onsite reviews, to assure that Technical Specifications are accurate.
|

I Sincerely,
n
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b Charles E. Norelius, Director
'

Division of Reactor Projects

5 cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
S of Nuclear Licensing
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